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Maths
This week we have completed our Maths SATs, the Arithmetic paper as
well as the reasoning paper. We have then started learning more about
capacity. This will be continued next week 

We are very proud at how the children managed their SATs the past few
weeks. I will share their scores with you next week. 

English
The children have been loving our Flat Stanley Learning. This week the
children created ‘Wanted Posters’ for the two thieves in the story. The
children have been loving Flat Stanley’s adventures around the world.
He’s now visited Alaska, Canada, USA, Spain and New Zealand! Thank
you for helping your children with this project. They are loving seeing
where on the map their Flat Stanley’s have gone. 

Geography

In Geography we have continued our learning comparing the United
Kingdom to Japan. We have specifically looked at the weather and next
week we will be looking at the different cuisines. 



Have a lovely weekend, see you next week!
Mrs Irvine, Miss Brooks, Mrs Gibbs, Mrs Webster and

Mrs Pattanshetti
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